
 

 

 

 

 

16th June 2022 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope you have had a wonderful half term break and that your child enjoys their final half term at 

their primary school.  

As you will be aware we have two events to support both you and your child in their transition to 

Shoeburyness High School. 

30th June 2022 – 6:00pm – 7:30pm  
Parent and Carer Information Evening 
The information evening will take place in the Singleton Centre at Shoeburyness High School, which 

can be accessed via the Delaware Road entrance – some parking is available in the car park and in 

the school grounds. 

During this evening there will be presentations that will provide you with information from key staff 

linked to Year 7 and members of the senior leadership team.  

There will be a 6.30pm talk in the Wendy Owen Hall for parents/carers of students at Bournes 

Green, Friars, Great Wakering, Hamstel and Thorpedene schools. 

There will be a 7.00pm talk in the Wendy Owen Hall for parents /carers of students from all other 

feeder schools. 

There will also be other information stalls in the Singleton Centre ‘Street’ for you to look at which 

will give you a greater understanding of our aims and objectives. At Shoeburyness High School we 

“Expect Excellence”. This evening will allow you to be part of our educational ethos. 

In addition, there will be representatives from Crawlers uniform as well as a display of our PE kit. 

This meeting is intended for parents and carers only as the students will have the chance to sample 

the school on Friday 1st July 2022 



  

1st July 2022 
Year 6 New Intake Day 
 
Group 1 Arrival 8.20-8.30am 
Students from Bournes Green, Friars, Great Wakering, Hamstel and Thorpedene schools are to 

enter the front entrance of the school (Caulfield Road), wait on the paved area inside the grounds 

and will be directed to the Wendy Owen Hall. 

Group 2 Arrival 8.50-9.00am  
Students from all other feeder schools are to enter the front entrance of the school (Caulfield Road), 
wait on the paved area inside the grounds and will be directed to the Wendy Owen Hall.  
(Please do not encourage your child to arrive earlier than 8.50am). 

During the morning students will sample a variety of lessons. 

Please ensure students: 

• Wear their current primary school uniform 

• Bring basic equipment including a pen, pencil, ruler and rubber 

• Bring refreshments for break including water, as the canteen facilities will not be available to 

year 6 students during break. 

• Sun cream if necessary 

• Medication to be brought to reception in the morning if a dose is needed during the New 

Intake Day 

Students will receive their school lunch at approximately 12.00 noon. We are delighted to be able to 

offer a free school meal for all the year 6 students visiting us on this day. There is also an area where 

students can eat a packed lunch. We are a nut free school and we will need to be notified of any 

allergies. 

Please make arrangements to collect your child from the front of the school on Caulfield Road at 

1.20pm for Group 1 schools and 1.30pm for Group 2 schools. 

If your child has permission to leave our premises independently, written consent must be provided 

which will be checked by our senior staff. Please take into account also that this is a busy time of the 

day and parking is extremely restricted. 

Kind regards 

Miss Wilkinson 

AHT Inclusion and Wellbeing 


